
Charles Dyson <cdyson@irvingtonva.gov>

Letter of interest for interim town council position
4 messages

Samantha Van Saun <svansaun12@gmail.com> Fri, Feb 28, 2025 at 11:19 AM
To: "cdyson@irvingtonva.gov" <cdyson@irvingtonva.gov>

Hi Charles,
Please confirm receipt of this email, and share the below letter with Mayor Harris and town council members.
Thank you,
Sam

Dear Mayor Harris and Town Council Members,
 
I am writing to express my interest in the interim town council position.
 
I have always felt called to serve others and have done so through commerce, nonprofit work, and
community volunteerism and leadership. After 15 years developing and overseeing multiple
nonprofit entities in Washington DC, Virginia Beach, and abroad, I settled in Irvington in 2012 and
have been a local realtor for the past 11 years. Although real estate has and continues to be a
constant, I also directed Van Saun Financial as CEO until 2023 when I closed that company to
pursue other interests.
 
Dedicated to Irvington, I ran for mayor in 2024 and continue to be active on a volunteer basis with
the Irvington Virginia Business Association (IVBA), which I founded in 2020.
 
My parents, Norm and Jan Mosher, were greatly invested in the Irvington community for 20 years,
and my dad served on the town council. I feel it is now my turn to offer my skills and time to serve
the town of Irvington and the community that I love.
 
Thank you for your consideration to appoint me to the interim town council position.
 
Sincerely,
Sam
Samantha C. Van Saun
 
--
Sam Van Saun
Mobile: (804) 229-7756

Charles Dyson <cdyson@irvingtonva.gov> Fri, Feb 28, 2025 at 11:26 AM
To: Samantha Van Saun <svansaun12@gmail.com>

Received and thank you!  Just a heads up - the deadline is tonight at midnight.  So, I plan to share everything that I
receive with the Council on Monday.  Hope you have a wonderful weekend!  -Charles
[Quoted text hidden]

Samantha Van Saun <svansaun12@gmail.com> Fri, Feb 28, 2025 at 11:27 AM
To: Charles Dyson <cdyson@irvingtonva.gov>

Thanks for the heads up, Charles, that sounds good.
Have a great weekend!
Sam



--
Sam Van Saun
Mobile: (804) 229-7756

[Quoted text hidden]

Charles Dyson <cdyson@irvingtonva.gov> Fri, Feb 28, 2025 at 11:51 AM
To: Julie Harris <jharris@irvingtonva.gov>

[Quoted text hidden]


